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=20 Fw: Re:ROI for General Plan Amendment 8/9/11 BOS Action
g Suzanne Allen de Sanchez to: Kathryn L Tyler 08/09/2011 02:05 PM
From: Suzanne Allen de Sanchez/PV/EDC
To: Kathryn L Tyler/PV/EDC@TCP

Suzanne Allen de Sanchez, MPA
Clerk of the Board of Supervisors
El Dorado County

530.621.5394
- Forwarded by Suzanne Allen de Sanchez/PV/EDC on 08/09/2011 02:05 PM --—-

From: Shawna L Purvines/PV/EDC

To: The BOSONE/PV/EDC@TCP, The BOSTHREE/PV/EDC@TCP, Suzanne Allen de
Sanchez/PV/EDC@TCP

Cc: Roger P Trout/PV/EDC@TCP, Peter N Maurer/PV/EDC@TCP

Date: 08/08/2011 03:07 PM

Subject; Fw: Re:ROI for General Plan Amendment 8/9/11 BOS Action

Hello,

After discussions with County Counsel, Roger and Peter we are recommending the motion be revised for
tomorrow (ltem 29 - Legistar 11-0356). Below is the recommended motion and attachment A as
referenced in the motion.

Motion:

Supervisor Sweeney and Supervisor Knight recommend the Board forward Attachment A, Proposed
Targeted General Plan Amendment ltems, to the Planning Commission for discussion and
recommendation of specific amendments to be included in the final Resolution of Intention to amend
the General Plan. The Board shall also confirm the following timeline for Staff and EDAC on next steps
as presented on July 25, 2011:

I.  Planning Commission Workshop on Proposed General Plan Amendments and Zoning Ordinance
Update - September 8, 2011

ll. Board of Supervisors CEQA Workshop - September 26, 2011

lli. Public Hearing to adopt Comprehensive Resolution of Intention, including previous Resolutions of

Intention regarding General Plan Amendments and Zoning Ordinance update, Draft Project Description

and Draft RFP for EIR - October-November (Date to be determined at September 26, 2011 BOS

Workshop)

The motion from July 25th is what directs the preparation of a "Comprehensive Resolution of Intention,
including previous Resolutions of Intention regarding General Plan Amendments and Zoning Ordinance
update"”...but we do not believe we are ready for this just yet. Some additional work on specifics for
General Plan Amendments is needed and can be discussed at the Planning Commission workshop in
September.

Should you have any questions please contact me or Roger.

Thanks
Shawna
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Shawna L. Purvines

Sr. Planner

Development Services

El Dorado County
Phone:(530) 621-5362
shawna.purvines@edcgov.us
www.co.el-dorado.ca.us





